

Marsh Hill, Erdington, Birmingham B23 7EY Tel: 0121 464 6136

Email: enquiry@pines.bham.sch.uk www.thepinesspecialschool.com Headteacher: Miss Emma Pearce, B.Ed. (Hons), MEd, AdvDipEd

20th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

The next parent group meeting will take place on Wednesday 4th December 2019 between 10am and 12pm. Please join me for a coffee, mince pie and a friendly chat. Everyone is welcome to attend.

For organisational purposes could you please complete and return the slip below if you are able to attend.

Best wishes

Yvonne Stubbs Home School Liaison Teacher

To: Yvonne Stubbs Home School Liaison Teacher

PARENT/CARER GROUP WEDNESDAY 4th December

I/Weattending.	parent/carer of	(name of child) will be
Signed:		
Date:		













